
I am in favor of redefining hybrid vehicles to include plug-in hybrids. 

Even though it is powered by electricity, it is not fully electric and 

owners of such vehicles still use gas. The amount of gas they use is on 

par with those who own traditional hybrid vehicles. This change better 

classifies vehicles by gas consumption. 


